

8411 Main St. Birch Run, Michigan 48415

Regular Meeting
Park Board

May 27, 1987

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by President Edward McNamara New members Joe Ricard representing the school district and Cheli Hadsall representing the youth of the community were introduced. McNamara explained current park projects and duties of the park board.

Various current repair projects were discussed. President will take care of keyes and horseshoe pit stakes. Secretary will take care of having pits repaired and will check on electricity problem. She will also contact Murray and Sons in regards to light repair.

New members were urged to take a walk around the park before the next meeting to check for needed repairs before the July 4-5 state sesquicentennial celebration there.

Next meeting is scheduled for June 24 at 7:30 p.m.

Marcia Strong, clerk Birch Run Township